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NOTICE OF MOTION 2 – DONATING THE MAYORAL BALL BUDGET 
TO THE DEPUTY MAYOR'S CHARITIES 

 
 
 

Mover Councillor Khan and Seconder Councillor Crow   

 
 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, it has unfortunately not been possible to 
host the usual fundraising functions for the Deputy Mayoral charities this year. The 
Mayor’s Ball and other civic events could not be held.   
  
In order to ensure that these charities, The British Red Cross, and SEDS (Sussex 
Ehlers-Danlos Syndromes and Hypermobility Support Group), receive the 
recognition and support they deserve, Full Council resolves to make a donation of 
£5000 (divided equally between the charities) from the ceremonial budget. This 
amount had been allocated forthe Mayor’s Ball along with other ceremonial and civic 
events for the 2021/22 Council year." 

 

 


